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Tooele County Health Department Issues Public Health Order: 

Official Notice of Closure Issued to Jason Manning 

 

Tooele, Utah – Today, the Tooele County Health Officer, the Tooele County Board of 

Health, and the Tooele County Commission, issued a Public Health Order to Jason 

Manning, owner of The Amphitheater at Studio Ranch.   

 

An official notice of closure was issued regarding the proposed concert scheduled for 

May 30, 2020, at The Amphitheater at Studio Ranch.  This event falls under the definition 

of a Temporary Mass Gathering as defined in R392-400.  Temporary Mass Gatherings, as 

defined by R392-400, pose an imminent health hazard at this stage of the COVID-19 

pandemic.   

 

On May 15, 2020, Governor Herbert issued an Executive Order that designated Tooele 

County in the Yellow (Low-Risk) phase aligned with the Utah Leads Together 2.0 

guidance.  Following the Utah Leads Together guidance, there shall be, “No temporary 

mass gatherings as defined in Rule R392-400.”   

 

Failure to comply with this order may result in criminal charges being filed pursuant 

UCA26A-1-123.  Tooele County Health Department’s goal is to continue protecting the 

health and well-being of the community. 
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